SEND Policy (Special Educational Needs And Disabilities)                                                                                                    

As a childminder is my responsibility to follow the requirements of the SEND Code of Practice, to help support children and their families to the best of my ability.

I will:  support each child at my setting and their family, through observations, regular reviews of development  and use planned activities to help the child reach their full potential. Sharing with parents and careers with regular reviews of their Childs progress. I will ask parents and careers for regular feedback from home on progress and share ideas on how to help with following next steps and ideas.

I will use the 2 year progress check to highlight if I feel a child may be falling behind any of the prime areas of learning and not meeting milestones. This is for parents to share with their Health Visitor should they wish.

I will be happy to make reasonable adjustments to my setting to support any child and family with a disability I do not however have access to a downstairs toilet. I can have a ramp fitted to my step in garden for a wheelchair and my garden is suitable for wheelchair access. My back door can be made suitable also. I will plan outings to include all children regardless of ability and continue to risk assess before or once we arrive.

I will be more than happy to support a child and family with finding the right help and support for their Childs needs, and continue to share progress with other agencies with the family’s permission. This could also be by means of working with schools and pre schools.

I would also take on additional training to help support, in a specific area of disability or education, I have attended makaton and British Sign Language courses and will continue to follow any training my local authority advises to build my skill and knowledge.

All children will have equal access to appropriate activities.

I am the designated SENCO (special educational needs coordinator) for my setting. I have a copy on file and in paper form the updated Special educational needs and disability code of practice: 0-25 years 2015 which I am happy to share.

If I believe a child needs additional support, I will speak to the parents /careers and share my findings, with permission I would approach any of the agencies which may help support their child. I will ensure every child receives the best possible care and learning development.

Working together early once an additional need has been found will help set things in place for a better future. 
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